
From: Dennis Karas [mailto:letsprune@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:27 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Not in my backyard, not anywhere 

  

Dear Portland Sustainability Commissioners 

Re: No zone change for propane storage and export 

My family live and work in the Cully neighborhood in NE Portland.  

Please fight Pembina and their proponents who want a zone change from Environmental 
Sensitive Zone (next to Kelly Point Park and Smith and Bybee Lakes) to an industrial zone 
allowing fossil fuel storage and export to Asia. This would mean that 100 tanker-length trains of 
volatile propane would be passing through my neighborhood every other day.  This would 
greatly affect the short and long term health of our children and the future of this region.  

Equally as important, Portland is developing more sustainable public policies and practices, 
being recognized as a leader in environmentally sound choices. Please continue to fight for our 
city, our earth and our future.  

Sincerely,  

Dennis Karas 

--  

Dennis Karas 
Columbia Ecovillage  

Cohousing 

Cully Neighborhood Farmers 

cell 503-528-6898  

4657 NE Killingsworth St #36, Portland OR 97218. 
 


